
PUBLIC HEARING
HISTORICAL COMMISSION

In accordance with MGL Ch. 40C, and the Harvard Historic Districts 
and Historical Commission Bylaw, the Harvard Historical Commission 
will hold a Public Hearing via zoom on Wednesday, March 6, 2024, to 
consider a Retroactive Certificate of Appropriateness application for 
the installation of heat pumps at 7 Massachusetts Avenue, Harvard, 
in the Harvard Common Historic District, from H. W. Sprague and 
Rhonda Sprague, Trustees. The meeting will begin at 7 p.m., and the 
public hearing will occur at approximately 7:05 p.m. A copy of the ap-
plication may be reviewed on the Historical Commission’s website at 
https://www.har vard-ma.gov/historical-commission. 
Persons wishing to learn more or comment should attend the Zoom meet-
ing. A link to the meeting will be embedded in the agenda and posted 
on the HHC website. Written comments may be submitted to Gtrian-
taris01451@gmail.com and must be received at least 24 hours prior 
to the meeting to be presented.

George Triantaris, Chair
Harvard Historical Commission
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